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TREE BOARD RECOMMENDATION 

Greenville Highway Multi-Family (P21-78-CZD)  

January 26, 2022 
 

 

 

 

PETITION REQUEST: Rezoning: Greenville Highway Mixed Use - Conditional Zoning District  (GHMU-CZD) 

 

APPLICANT/PETITIONER: Joey Burnett 

 

TREE BOARD ACTION SUMMARY: 

Staff presented to the Tree Board at a Special Called Meeting on January 26, 2022. The 

following Recommendation were made: 

 

Motion by Landon Justice.  

The Tree Board recommends the developer protect the trees along the edge of the parking 

lots and the stream according to Article XV, Section 15 -4(C) of the Zoning Ordinance. 

 

BOARD ACTION 

Motion: Landon Justice 

Roll Call Vote: 

Yeas: Glenn Lange, Pat Christie, Landon Justice, Mary Davis, Mark Madsen & Mac 

Brackett 

Nays: None 

Absent: Andy Crawford 

Recused: None 


